

28th February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like Year 11 to have the opportunity to visit The Thackray Medical Museum, Leeds on **Friday 24th March 2017**.

Year 11 have been studying the history of Medicine from ancient times, right up to the present day and will be answering a paper on their GCSE exams on this topic. The visit will add to their knowledge and give them the opportunity to engage further with the topic, and pick up some details that they can use to boost their marks.

We would be leaving school by school minibus at **9.15** and we will be back for the end of school. Please ensure your child meditates at home before school on this occasion.

All pupils should be in full school uniform (including correct school shoes) and should remember to bring a packed lunch, which we recommend they bring in a backpack (school bought or other type) or otherwise in a disposable bag. No glass or fizzy drinks. They may also bring some money to spend in the shop if they wish (this is optional).

The suggested donation towards the cost of this trip is £15. Payment and consent should be done on ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by Friday 17th March 2017. If you are unable to contribute towards the cost of this trip please confirm this to the Bursar, via the school office, with a signed note addressed to Trip Finance, giving consent for your child to go on the trip.

Thank you for your continued support.

Audrey O'Neill

History Teacher

Maharishi School trips are made possible by a generous contribution from the school Fundraising and Celebration Committee.

Headteacher: Mrs L Edwards BA(Hons), PGCE.

Tel: 01695 729912 Email: enquiries@maharishischool.com www.maharishischool.com

Cobbs Brow Lane, Lathom, Ormskirk, Lancashire L40 6JJ